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Saturday began with donuts 
and coffee following by an 
informative business meeting. 
You will want to read the 
minutes that will be sent out 
soon to learn about some  
changes coming up. 

Hard-working wagonmasters 
for the weekend were Ellen & 
Mick McAuley, Suzy & Craig 
Barham and Rhonda & David 
Layman. 

 The guys got together for 
some serious Tech Talk. 

 

Crafting with Phyllis is a    
popular thing for the ladies to get 
together and enjoy. This month 
we worked on a fall theme. 
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Rusk KOA welcomed us back for 
our September rally. 

Thursday night was brisket & 
ribs. I think everyone got their    
tummies full. We played Card Bingo 
after dinner and had a number of 
winners but Cathy Sharpe took 
home the big bucks.  

Friday afternoon we had a 
cheese tasting. Jack & 
Cindy Allensworth purchased 
the cheese in Wisconsin at 
the Union Star Cheese   
factory & donated it to the 
club. Renato Davia gave us 
interesting information on the 
different kinds of cheeses 
and their origins.Of course 
you can’t have cheese with-
out wine. 

  Friday night was home-
made chicken salad sand-
wiches followed by an  al-
ways loud & crazy game of 
Left Right Center.  

Cathy Sharpe should have 
gone to Vegas because she 
again was the big winner. 



SEPT 
Craig & Debbie Bryan (6th) 

55 years 
 

OCTOBER 
Rick Lowrance & Pam Weed 

(3rd)  
Rick & Denise Starzyk (7th) 

11 years 
Larry & Sylvia Cernosek (12th) 

12 years 
Jack & Darlene DeBoer (21st) 

46 years 
 

Saturday night was yummy green chili 
chicken enchiladas made by Ellen & Mick. 

 

You missed an appearance by Patsy Cline 
Layman if you didn’t make the rally. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Jamey Davis 

Joe & Dorothy Richey 

Baylor & Janet 
Randle 

A big group of us found a great  
Mexican food place for lunch. 

 

HOPE TO SEE YOU IN  

NOVEMBER AT 

BUCKHORN! 
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MEMBERS 
              Allensworth 

          Avella 

                   Barham 

                 Bryan 

            Davis 

                    Gallego 

                      Gordon 

         Layman 

             McAuley 

                   Sharp 

                    Simpson 

                   Scherback 

                     
         

 
                                     

RALLY ATTENDEES 

Mar 14, 15, 16  Fredericksburg RV Park 

  Fredericksburg, TX 

  WM: Avella 

 

Apr 11, 12, 13 Crockett RV Park  

Crockett, TX 

 WM: Layman 

 
May 16, 17, 18  Buena Vista Wildlife Safari & RV Park 

Evant, TX 

 WM:  Canevari 

 Sep 12, 13, 14  Rusk KOA RV  

  Rusk, TX 

  WM: McAuley 

 

Oct 10, 11, 12 Skyline Ranch RV  

 Bandera, TX                       (CANCELLED) 

  WM:  Allensworth 

 
Nov 14, 15, 16  Buckhorn Lake RV Resort 

  Kerrville, TX 

  WM:  Layman 
 



Our ADM/Fiscal year runs 1 Jan-

31 Dec. 

Dues for each ADM/

Fiscal  year are due 

by 1 Jan. (If not 

paid by 15 Feb, 

membership will be 

dropped, see By-

laws Article III (7) 

(E)) Bridget will 

begin collecting 

dues during the 

Nov. Rally. Annual 

dues are $20.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Store your quarters for 
Card Bingo in an old pill bottle! 

 

The price of replacement badges is 

$12.50 + $3.00 shipping (for either 

1 or 2 badges to same address, 1 is 

$15.50, 2 are $28.00). If you require 

a new nametag, please let the mem-

bership chairperson know. You will be 

given an order sheet to send in with 

your payment. The payment will no 

longer go through the treasurer to the 

nametag people, thus cutting out the 

middleman.  

 

This newsletter 

belongs to you 

as a member of 

the South Texas 

Renegades. We would like to include 

updates from members (recipes, tips 

for the RV lifestyle, etc), please send 

contributions to Rhonda Layman at                              

         rlayman@quintex.com 

PLEASE NOTE!! 

The following schedule will be ob-

served by the secretary: 

The rally notification will be 

emailed as soon as received from 

the wagon master for that rally, 

usually right after the previous 

rally. If you do not receive it by the 

20th of the month, please contact 

the secretary. 

The minutes will be emailed with-

in 4-7 days of the end of the rally. 

The newsletter will be emailed by 

the end of the rally month. 

If you do not receive either email 

within the stated timeline, please 

email Rhonda at  

 rlayman@quintex.com 

             Or text 325.245.8498 

 

Thank You. 

Membership inquiries  

avellabob@gmail.com 

(210) 787-6316 
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